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General Information 
Full CP Name: SSTAR-Care Community Partners 

CP Address: 1700 B President Avenue, Fall River, MA  02720 

 

  BP4 Annual Report Executive Summary 
 
SSTAR-Care Community Partners finished BP4 calendar year in the black with significant advancements 
in communications across ACO/MCO and CP lines.  Greater attention was devoted to quality 
improvement, especially concerning timely and complete documentation, shorter times to care plan 
completion, compliance reviews on care planning and InterRAI updates and more targeted staff retraining 
where needed. The CP ended the year with 1, 518 members enrolled, with approximately 45% engaged or 
in process.   
 
SSTAR-Care CP continued its strong commitment to staff development and training with new programs 
including:  Medical Interpreter Certification, completion of CARN certification for nurses with only two 
RN’s left to complete in 202, College-level Spanish Language classes including immersion with native 
speakers, continued training for new staff in the State’s certification training for Community Health 
Workers (all but three staff trained by close of 2021, remaining staff will be trained in 2022).  
Additionally, online, live ‘learning modules’ have been implemented on such topics as medical diseases, 
psychiatric disorders, working across cultures and medical terminology.  All of these trainings will 
continue into 2022.  Over the course of 2022, SSTAR plans on applying to become a regional training 
center to ensure continued development of a vibrant, well-educated workforce.     
 
Enhancements have been made to the EHR that allow for greater access and review of relevant data for 
this CP with the ability to compare on metrics across the state.  At the close of 2021, SSTAR-Care CP 
had completed a total of 427 member goals and had a decrease in the number of member’s experiencing 
homeless or unstable housing, (6.4% homeless, 14% unstable).  In house, SSTAR-Care CP data analyst 
has completed training with eHana to understand and utilize their data mapping for the CP health record 
data.  This project now allows the data analyst to create custom reports across all collected data. 
 
Over the course of BP5, SSTAR will be partnering with Child and Family Services in application for 
CBHC status.  If successful, the CBHC will already be engaged with CP programs at SSTAR and Child 
and Family Services.  Moving in this direction will make the continuation of SSTAR-Care CP after the 



end of BP5 very likely.  Also in the near future is the move of SSTAR-Care CP to SSTAR’s new location 
on Weaver Street in Fall River.  The move will locate primary care, behavioral health, pharmacy, MAT 
and CP under one roof. The BMC/BACO CCM team will also be part of the move and will be collocated 
with these services.  It is further hoped, if approved, that the regional training center will also be located 
in this building.  
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